Student Verifications (Yellow forms)

Last week student verification forms went home to all students. It is
important that parents review these forms and update if necessary.
This is to ensure the information in our system is current. These forms
need to be signed & dated and returned to your teacher by Friday,
September 27,

Thank you!
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